

EXHIBIT K

From: Mike Cutbirth [mcutbirth@champlinwind.com]
Sent: Friday, July 05, 2013 10:40 AM
To: Clements, Paul {Mkt Function}
CC: Jeff Ciachurski; Jeff Ciachurski
Subject: RE: Executed PPA - Blue Mountain PPA

THx Paul. Also, I just wanted to confirm that Pacificorp filed a TSR w/Xmission and what the next steps were if any on that request. Additionally, in the post hearing brief on Docket 12-035-100, Pacificorp referenced a "QF Que." Is that que listed on a website? Thank you and best regards.

MDC

From: Clements, Paul {Mkt Function} [mailto:Paul.Clements@pacificorp.com]
Sent: Friday, July 05, 2013 9:37 AM
To: Mike Cutbirth
Cc: Jeff Ciachurski; Jeff Ciachurski
Subject: RE: Executed PPA - Blue Mountain PPA

Mike,

We intend to file at the Utah PSC Monday.

Thanks,

Paul

From: Mike Cutbirth [mcutbirth@champlinwind.com]
Sent: Friday, July 05, 2013 10:09 AM
To: Clements, Paul {Mkt Function}
Cc: Jeff Ciachurski; Jeff Ciachurski
Subject: Executed PPA - Blue Mountain PPA

Hi Paul:

Thank you and your team again for all of your hard work to get the PPA signed! We really appreciate the effort and cooperation. In accordance with your request, attached is both the fully executed signature page as well as the PPA in PDF form that is fully executed for your use. Please advise on the schedule for filing with the PSC as soon as you have it. Thank you and best regards.

MDC

From: Clements, Paul {Mkt Function} [mailto:Paul.Clements@pacificorp.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 1:32 PM
To: Mike Cutbirth
Cc: Zaelke, Edward; JeffCiachurski(jciachurski@greenbriarcapitalcorp.com); John Carson; Cannon, Douglas
Subject: RE: Final PacifiCorp-Blue Mountain PPA

Mike,

One minor correction in my email below – where I say “June 26” in the body of the email and in the title of redline Word document, I meant “June 25”. Sorry for that typo.

Thanks,

Paul

From: Clements, Paul {Mkt Function}
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 2:28 PM
To: 'Mike Cutbirth'
Cc: Zaelke, Edward; Jeff Ciachurski(jciachurski@greenbriarcapitalcorp.com); John Carson; Cannon, Douglas
Subject: RE: Final PacifiCorp-Blue Mountain PPA

Mike,

Attached is the partially executed signature page for Blue Mountain. Please execute and return. We are fine using a pdf signature page and do not require originals. I made a few formatting clean up edits to the version I sent in my June 18th 2:09 pm email below. I attach the final version of the PPA from which the signature page was taken and executed. It is titled “Blue Mountain-PacifiCorp Execution Version 6-25-2013.docx” and is deemed the final version of the PPA. I have attached a redline showing the minor formatting changes between the June 18 and June 26 versions.

We expect to file the contract for approval at the commission as quickly as possible following receipt of your signature.

Thanks,

Paul

From: Mike Cutbirth [<mailto:mcutbirth@champlinwind.com>]
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 4:37 PM
To: Clements, Paul {Mkt Function}
Cc: Zaelke, Edward; Jeff Ciachurski(jciachurski@greenbriarcapitalcorp.com); John Carson; Cannon, Douglas
Subject: RE: Final PacifiCorp-Blue Mountain PPA

Thx Paul. Changes look good. We will consider this final. Regards.

MDC

From: Clements, Paul {Mkt Function} [<mailto:Paul.Clements@pacificorp.com>]
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 2:09 PM
To: Zaelke, Edward; Jeff Ciachurski
Cc: Mike Cutbirth; 'John Carson'; Cannon, Douglas
Subject: Final PacifiCorp-Blue Mountain PPA

Ed/Mike/Jeff,

Please replace the files in my email below with the attached. I went through and updated the table of contents and corrected the footers and page numbers where needed. These formatting changes are not made or showing in the redline version – I made them after I accepted all changes.

We believe this is the final executable version pending final review and approval by our management. Please confirm that you are ok with these changes and consider this final.

Thanks,

Paul

From: Clements, Paul {Mkt Function}
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 9:54 AM
To: 'Zaelke, Edward'; 'Jeff Ciachurski'
Cc: 'Mike Cutbirth (mcutbirth@champlinwind.com)'; 'John Carson'; Cannon, Douglas
Subject: RE: PacifiCorp-Blue Mountain PPA

Ed/Mike/Jeff,

I don't believe I heard back from you on this version of the PPA. I would like to get the document locked down today so we can initiate final approvals. Please advise.

Thanks,

Paul

From: Clements, Paul {Mkt Function}
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 2:08 PM
To: 'Zaelke, Edward'; Jeff Ciachurski
Cc: Mike Cutbirth (mcutbirth@champlinwind.com); 'John Carson'; Cannon, Douglas
Subject: PacifiCorp-Blue Mountain PPA

Ed,

Attached is another turn of the PPA. I have made a few minor edits upon my final review. Nothing substantive, but just some clean up items to better address what occurs when/if you change turbine types. The edits are showing as redline changes – you should be able to accept all and have a clean version.

Please review and let me know if you are ok with this version. Also, it appears some of the footers/page numbers are off in the Exhibits. If you could review those and the table of contents and clean those up, I believe this would be the executable version pending final management and legal approval on our end.

Thanks,

Paul